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We are Democratic 
 

 

 

 

 

 
An FVA Citizen took part in the 
CLF Pupil Parliament meeting on 

Friday 16  October,  
representing FVA and giving the 

voice of the children. 

 
We are Ambassadors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a film crew at school on 
Thursday filming our new video 
for our website. Our children 
took a starring role. Keep your 

eyes on our website for the 
launch. 

We are Eco Citizens 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our children took part in  Clean 
Air Day on the 8 October with 
BCC. Learning how to make our 
world cleaner by reducing air 
pollution in Bristol by walking 

more and using cars less. 

We hope the children have enjoyed their first full term back at school—we have! We want to thank you all for 
working with us to keep the school a safe place to be and for respecting all the additional rules we have in 
place to maintain that safety. Please enjoy the holiday and stay safe and well—see you on the 2 November. 

 

Admissions for Reception Class 2021     
Please do tell friends and relatives all about Frome Vale Academy and tell 

them to Register now if their child will be 4 years old by 1 September 2021. 
Dr Saunders will be providing a 1:1 physical tour of the school over the coming 

weeks. Call 0117 3532902 to book your tour, or look out for the new video 
which was being shot at the school on Thursday with the children. This will 

provide a virtual tour for any families interested in the school but unable to 
visit us this year. Our existing parents may also like to take a look too! More 

information can be found HERE 

It is essential that we have your correct email address and mobile telephone number in order to support you . 
If you think we may have incorrect contact details, please email school@fva.cabot.ac.uk to provide us with your correct information 

Following school photo day on Friday, please remember to register on the 
photographer’s website www.orderphotos.co.uk  Registration code: 873772  

You will need to do this in order to view your child’s photos and to      
purchase photographs. Photographs once ordered will be delivered to your 
home address this year. 

               CLICK HERE 

 

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 21 October Last Day of Term for the Children 

Thursday 22 October Staff Training Day 

Friday 23 October  Staff Training Day 

Monday 2 November First Day of Term 2 for Children 

Monday 7 to Thursday 10 
December 

Parents Evenings (Virtual) 

Wednesday 9 December Children’s Christmas Lunch 

http://www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk
https://twitter.com/frome_vale
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/
https://www.orderphotos.co.uk/welcome
https://www.orderphotos.co.uk/welcome
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/virtual-tour/
mailto:school@fva.cabot.ac.uk


 

 

 

 

     

Some helpful links can be found below to help with Online Safety for you and your child. 

 

Children Road Safety 

 
Please can we remind you to NOT park on the yellow zig zag 
lines outside of the school entrance. This is to ensure that 
children can safely cross the road and are visible when walking 
and enables a clear view for drivers. Please try to park a little 
further away from the school and walk your children the last 
few meters to the school gate. We have witnessed and been 
made aware of a number of instances towards the end of this 
term where there have been some near misses involving     
children. Your help with this matter would be so appreciated. 

Pupil Voice 
Last week all our Pupil Voice groups met (socially distant) for the first time. The Pupil Voice groups are   
designed to ensure that our pupils views and opinions can be heard and that they can actively affect       
decisions that are made within the academy. These groups can help to build children's confidence in public 
speaking and gives our children the knowledge that they can influence change. For those children who are 
not quite as confident, Dr Saunders is always present at lunch times for the children to speak with, or we 
have a box where messages can be hand written and posted. 

Our groups include; 

School Council 

Ambassadors 

H&S Pupil group 

Eco Warriors 

E-Safety 

Learning Champions 

Equalities, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) 

Community 

 

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-and-carer-toolkit
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/



